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GEORGIAN COLLEGE UPDATES

Brian Muscat, Georgian College said that the college will continue to be remote throughout the summer and
fall semesters. He indicated that they are hoping to be able to bring back more services to the campus for the
start of the fall semester.

Todd Zubyck, Georgian College indicated that there were no changes from a security aspect and has no
updates to provide.

Mr. Muscat provided that there will be a virtual orientation following the Head Start Program which will happen
prior to the start of the semester.

Carrie Clark, Manager of FPPE/Deputy Fire Chief said that Barrie Fire and Emergency Services would like to
integrate educational pieces into the Head Start Program on items such as home safety for students, a virtual
evacuation drill, and how to check your fire alarm.
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